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Executive Director's Message
WRITTEN BY KORY AMARAL

The Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area and Western Chapter want to wish you a

Happy New Year. January flew by, but we have many events coming up in the next

couple of months. Most events in the hospital are still limited to inpatients due to

COVID-19 restrictions, but we plan to visit out spoke communities throughout the Spring

of 2023. 

The Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area and Western Chapter sent out election

information for FY 23-25 in the Jan-Mar 2023 Edition of the Bridge and via email. We are

always looking for members to get involved with the Board of Directors. The nomination

for elections will close at the March 14, 2023 Board of Director's Meeting so please get

your nominations in if you plan to run for the Board FY 23-25. I am here for you if you

have any questions regarding the election process. 

On Friday, January 27, 2023, the Chapter and the SCI/D Center in Palo Alto will be

contining our SCI Peer Mentoring Program - Education & Lunch. Each month we have an

education topic pertaining to spinal cord injuries or diseases. The January topic was

Sexuality. This is also a great way to interact with your fellow veterans. Please refer to

Page 2 for more information. Outpatients can join us via Zoom. The link is on the flyer. 

The office at VA Palo Alto Health Care System's SCI/D Center is still closed to visitors. If

you need to speak with us in person, let me know and I can put you on the visitor list

with approval from the SCI/D Center. Please, if you need anything, do not hesitate to

reach out. We are here for you, email Kory Amaral at amaral@bawpva.org or call (650)

399-5296 with any questions or concerns.  

E-BRIDGE
Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area & Western Chapter, INC.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S
MESSAGE

SCI PEER MENTORING
PROGRAM - EDUCATION &
LUNCH

GOODS INSPIRING VETERANS
EVERYWHERE (GIVE) AND CAR
DONATION PROGRAMS

NATIONAL PVA'S
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS
WASHINGTON UPDATE

NATIONAL SERVICE OFFICER
(NSO) MONTHLY CHAT

NATIONAL PVA'S SPORTS
UPDATE

NATIONAL PVA'S VETERAN
CAREER PROGRAM UPDATE

ABOUT US

In This Issue



F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 3  |  V O L U M E  1 3  I S S U E  N O . 5

P A G E  2

E-BRIDGE
Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area & Western

Chapter, INC.

DISC GOLF CLINIC
(INPATIENTS)
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February Calendar
SCI Peer Mentoring Program -

Education & Lunch
SPONSORED BY THE PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA, BAY
AREA AND WESTERN CHAPTER, INC. AND SCI/D CENTER AT VA

PALO ALTO HEALTH CARE SYSTEM
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Goods Inspiring Veterans Everywhere (GIVE)
Program

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE NATIONAL PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA AND THE
PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA, BAY AREA & WESTERN CHAPTER, INC.

The Chapter is hosting a Clothing Drive in the Palo Alto, CA Office. The Chapter is looking to the community to donate lightly

used clothing and other items that will directly benefit a veteran. Through the GIVE Program, we would love to expand the

program by bringing in more funds for our veterans. 

 

Clothing Donation Program - GIVE

https://www.pva.org/ways-to-give/g-i-v-e-clothing-donation/
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Car Donation
Program

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE NATIONAL PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA AND THE
PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA, BAY AREA & WESTERN CHAPTER, INC.

Are you tired of having too many cars or is your car getting old and you are looking to donate it? The Car Donation Program is

a program in which we accept vehicles and the proceeds go to our veterans. The process is very simple and veterans from

Northern California will benefit from the donation. 




Car Donation Program 

https://pva.careasy.org/HOME.html
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National PVA's Washington Update
WRITTEN BY NATIONAL PVA'S GOVERNEMENT RELATIONS TEAM IN

WASHINGTON, D.C.




Nominee Announced for VA Under Secretary for Benefits



On January 23, the President announced the nomination of Joshua Jacobs to be VA’s next

Under Secretary for Benefits. If confirmed, Mr. Jacobs, who is already serving in an interim

capacity as the Veterans Benefits Administration’s (VBA) leader, would lead more than

25,000 VBA employees in the delivery of non-medical benefits programs. VBA provides

disability compensation benefits to nearly six million veterans and their survivors and

administers pension benefits for over 350,000 veterans and their survivors. Prior to

rejoining VA in 2021, Jacobs was a Senior Associate at Booz Allen Hamilton. Jacobs also

served as Senior Advisor in the Office of the VA Secretary during the Obama

Administration. The next step will be for the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee to hold a

nomination hearing.  




Medical Providers Agree to Provide Wheelchair Transfer Services



The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) settled with Barnett Dulaney Perkins Eye Centers

(BDP) and American Vision Partners (AVP) based on a lawsuit alleging the eye surgery

providers refused to provide services to patients needing wheelchair transfer assistance.

In December 2021, DOJ sued BDP, who operates 24 locations, alleging the eye surgery

provider refused transfer assistance to wheelchair users, in violation of the Americans with

Disabilities Act (ADA). According to the complaint, BDP required patients to hire third-party

medical support personnel to transport them to and from BDP’s facilities and provide

transfer assistance using gurneys or stretchers, which patients were required to remain on

during surgery. In April 2022, DOJ amended the complaint to add AVP and claimed the

providers even outright denied patients needing transfer assistance.




Under the settlement agreement, the medical providers must end their policy of denying

patients needing transfer assistance. BDP and AVP must also engage in an interactive

process with patients to discuss transfer assistance options and give consideration to the

patient’s preference. If a patient needs third-party transfer assistance, the provider must

pay for it. In addition, the providers are required to disclose which locations have

accessible medical equipment and train staff on safe transfer techniques.




Check out the PVAction Force page to view our latest alerts and a list of key legislation

and its status.
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https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2023/01/23/president-biden-announces-key-nominees-36/
https://www.justice.gov/opa/pr/eye-surgery-practices-agree-pay-1-million-and-end-discriminatory-policies-towards-people#:~:text=Eye%20Surgery%20Practices%20Agree%20to,Disabilities%20%7C%20OPA%20%7C%20Department%20of%20Justice
https://www.justice.gov/opa/pr/justice-department-sues-ophthalmology-practice-24-facilities-discriminating-against
https://www.justice.gov/opa/pr/justice-department-expands-arizona-lawsuit-alleging-disability-discrimination-access-surgical
https://pva.org/research-resources/votervoice/
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PATIENT EDUCATION
REVIEW PAST PATIENT
EDUCATION SESSIONS
AND FIND OUT HOW TO
PARTICIPATE

AIR ACCESS 30
SHARE STORIES ABOUT
YOUR AIR TRAVEL
EXPERIENCES AS A
PASSENGER WITH A
DISABILITY

PUBLICATIONS
VIEW CHAPTER
NEWSLETTERS,
ANNUAL REPORTS, PVA
PUBLICATIONS

COVID-19 RESOURCES
VIEW NATIONAL
PVA’S RESOURCES AND
UPDATES ON COVID-19

Important LinksNational Service Officer 
Monthly Chat

IN SPONSORSHIP WITH THE
 PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA'S BAY AREA AND WESTERN

CHAPTER, INC. AND NATIONAL PARALYZED VETERANS OF
AMERICA

http://www.bawpva.org/programs.html
http://www.bawpva.org/programs.html
http://www.bawpva.org/programs.html
http://www.airaccess30.org/
http://www.airaccess30.org/
http://www.airaccess30.org/
http://www.bawpva.org/Publications.html
http://www.bawpva.org/Publications.html
http://www.bawpva.org/Publications.html
https://www.pva.org/covid-19/
https://www.pva.org/covid-19/
https://www.pva.org/covid-19/
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National PVA Sports
IN SPONSORSHIP WITH NATIONAL PVA'S SPORTS TEAM IN

WASHINGTON, D.C. AND PVA CHAPTERS

E-BRIDGE
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Veterans Career Program
WRITTEN BY NATIONAL PVA'S VETERANS CAREER PROGRAM TEAM

IN WASHINGTON, D.C.
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BUSTER KAWASAKI
PVA MEMBER

MR. KAWASAKI HAS BEEN A PVA
MEMBER SINCE 2013. HE CURRENTLY
RESIDES IN HAWAII BUT TRAVELS
NATIONALLY FOR HIS ADAPTIVE
SURFING COMPETITIONS. 

MR. KAWASAKI IS CURRENLY
RANKED 7TH IN THE 2022
ASSOCIATION OF ADAPTIVE SURFING
PROFESSIONALS. FURTHER, HE IS
RANKED 4/120 IN HAWAII AND 10/10
IN OCEANSIDE. 

MR. KAWASAKI WILL COMPETE IN
HAWAII IN MAY 2023 AND IN
OCEANSIDE IN SEPTEMBER 2023. 

Member Column
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About Us
THE PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA, BAY AREA & WESTERN

CHAPTER, INC.

The Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area and Western Chapter, INC. (BAWPVA) is a

nonprofit, veterans service organization located in Palo Alto, CA.  BAWPVA serves spinal cord

injured and/or dysfunction veterans located in Northern California, Northern Nevada and the

Pacific Islands.  BAWPVA is one of 33 chapters of the Paralyzed Veterans of America (PVA)

located across the United States. Currently, BAWPVA has approximately 500 members.

The Paralyzed Veterans of America, Bay Area and Western Chapter, INC. (BAWPVA) services

provide direct support to the Chapter's programs.  BAWPVA sponsors various events and

adaptive sports clinics at the VA Palo Alto Health Care System in Palo Alto, CA, VA Northern

California Health Care System, VA Central California Health Care System, VA Sierra Nevada

Health Care System and VA Pacific Islands Health Care System.

If you are interested in membership, volunteering, or donating please contact us today.
Our office is located at:

3801 Miranda Ave.

Building 7 Rm. E-118

Palo Alto, CA  94304

Our Mailing Address is: 

P.O. Box 27

Palo Alto, CA  94304-0027

Phone:

(650) 858-3936 - Office

(650) 399-5296 - Mobile

Email:

administration@bawpva.org

Website:

bawpva.org
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